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July 29, 2025 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
Paving Company Soliciting Driveway Work 

Beausoleil First Nation is issuing this notice to warn residents about a paving company 
identified as JQ Paving that has recently come onto the Island offering to pave residential 
driveways. 

We have received reports that representatives of this company are claiming the Band has 
cancelled the current paving project and that they now have extra asphalt available for private 
driveway work. This claim is completely false. The paving project on the Island is still ongoing 
and is a priority infrastructure initiative that is nearing completion as planned. 

We urge residents to be cautious when approached by outside contractors making unsolicited 
offers. If you choose to engage in any private work with this company, please be advised that 
you are doing so at your own risk. Beausoleil First Nation is not affiliated with this contractor, 
does not endorse their services, and will not be held liable for any agreements made privately 
between residents and the paving company. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Administration Office at 705-247-
8965. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Miigwetch, 

 

 

Bruce Marsden
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